SIS Info for AAG Meeting

December 5, 2006

9:30 a.m.
1. SSASECT INFO
COURSE ENTRIES FOR 200709 and 200801 - Martha’s Big Schedule Info Memo will be sent soon.  The deadline for entering information for room assignment is January 19, 2007

SIS 307: CLASS SCHEDULE REFRESHER  - Tuesday, December 12, 2006 at 2:30.  Register on Minerva. 
 
2. WAITLIST ON MINERVA – Arts Pilot Project  As of 10:00am on Friday, December 1st 2006, waitlists were added to the following Arts winter term courses:
ARTH 207, CRN 5679

ARTH 334, CRN 5681

ARTH 352, CRN 6337

ENGL 314, CRN 1874

LING 415, CRN 5749

POLI 349, CRN 5890

RELG 207, CRN 2485

RELG 270, CRN 2066

RELG 371, CRN 2070

 

Students eligible to register for these courses can waitlist themselves (space permitting) using the Quick Add or Drop Course Sections functionality on the Registration Menu on Minerva. More information is available at http://www.mcgill.ca/minerva-students/registration/waitlist/
3. CAUTION WHEN ISSUING OVERRIDES
When giving a permit on Banner (SFASRPO) be careful NOT to give a duplicate approval for the same student for the same CRN.  This causes programming problems.
4. GRADE SUBMISSION DEADLINES
All grades are due on Tuesday, January 2, 2007 except for courses with exams held on December 20, 21, and 22, 2006. Grades for these courses are due on Wednesday, January 10, 2007. 

It is recommended that you avoid submitting grades on Wednesday, January 3, and Thursday, January 4, 2007, the first two of Course Change Period . It’s expected that a substantial number of students will be registering on Minerva on the first two days of the week, and this heavy usage may slow down other transmissions.
5. GRADUATION APPROVAL DEADLINES Approvals for the 200609 term – February Graduation – are due Wed. January 24, 2006

The graduation approval module on Minerva opened today (December 5, 2006) 
 

The deadline for students to apply to graduate for the 200609 term on Minerva was yesterday (December 4, 2006).  Students must contact their Faculty Student Affairs Office if they wish to apply to graduate after this deadline.

Students will be able to view their graduation record on the Student Graduation Query as of January 8, 2007

6. Post Upgrade Problem with Degree Evaluation (information from Fern Ship, Degree Evaluation Officer, ARRO)
Following the Banner upgrade, it has come to our attention that in some instances, a student's most recent program is not being displayed as one of the programs to select to generate a degree evaluation.  We are currently reviewing possible solutions to this problem and will keep you apprised of our progress.  In the meantime, if the program you want is not listed, you can use the What-If-Analysis to generate a new evaluation. Help text has been added to the appropriate Minerva page, letting staff and students know that the work around is to use the What-If-Analysis. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and assure you that we are working to correct this situation as soon as possible.
